FESTIVAL OF MUSIC T-SHIRT ORDER 2017
Dear parents of Festival Choir students in 2017
All students are required to wear a plain, bright coloured T-shirt. If you do not have one and would prefer to have a Festival Shirt, with the Festival of Music logo on the back, it must be ordered using this form.  The Festival Shirts can be worn for school performances, kept for next year, and enjoyed as a memento of a great year of singing. 
Suitable T-shirts, without logo, are available elsewhere.
Please  selection(s) carefully, and return all forms to the Front Office by the DUE DATE
Thank you
Robyn Videon
NO LATE ORDERS CAN BE PROCESSED      
End point for ordering: Term 3 – Week 2. Order by Wednesday 2/8/16 
for delivery approximately 1st September 2017.
PLEASE INDICATE YOUR PAYMENT METHOD BELOW
If paying by cash, please send money with order in an envelope through the class money box.

Student’s name      __________________________        Class Teacher  ____
My payment is (please tick)
CASH Amount enclosed:  $______  		 CHEQUE enclosed 
 eftpos in person to Michelle M,T,Th,F		 online go to www.flagstaff.sa.edu.au 
If paying online, Family ID is 6 letters. 
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